
Watercraft Permits - 2021 

If this is your first time permitting a boat or watercraft – or if you prefer to renew your boat 

permit in-person – the process will look a bit different this year.  

To assist you with the permitting process while keeping you safe, Spartanburg Water has 
installed contact-less walk-up windows at both the Lake Bowen Wardens' Office (8515 Hwy. 
9, Inman) and Lake Blalock Wardens' Office (1925 Sandy Ford Rd., Chesnee).

Lake Bowen Wardens' Office walk-up window is open Monday-Friday, 7:30 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
Lake Blalock Wardens' Office walk-up window is open Monday-Friday, 7:30 a.m. - 10 a.m. 
Weekends by appointment only. 




